
  

 

27th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

WARNING ZONE VISIT – Wednesday 11th June 2025 
 
We have organised for Year 6 to visit the Warning Zone in Leicester on Wednesday 11th June. 
 

The Warning Zone is a centre which contains a superb range of facilities and presents the children with a really great 
opportunity to experience various safety scenarios.  The children will learn how to keep themselves and their friends 
safe and the activities include understanding all about fire safety, road safety, railway safety, building safety, 
electricity safety, water safety and personal safety.  All the group activities and scenarios are led by members of the 
Emergency Services or retired teachers.  In addition, there will be an afternoon session in the E Safety Zone. 
 

The Warning Zone is now based at a newly refurbished centre at Frog Island in Leicester.  We will be travelling by 
coach, leaving school at around 9am, and spending the day at the Centre.  We will be back by the end of the school 
day.  Your child will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. (No glass bottles or fizzy drink please.) Children will 
need to be in full school uniform. 
 

The Woolden Hill Association have kindly offered to pay for most of the trip we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £5.00 per child payable on parent pay by the 23rd May 2025. The school has no funds to subsidise 
this visit, and it can only take place provided that all parents/carers are prepared to make this voluntary contribution 
to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996. Contributions should be paid via Parent Pay by Friday 
23rd May 2025. If you receive Pupil Premium funding for your child, the cost of the trip will come from the funding. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Joe Brown  
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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